
 First Grade Families! There are many exciting things    
happening in first grade this month. First graders have 
worked hard on their Goods and Services unit in Social 
Studies. We are excited to invite families and other 
grade levels to come and check out their goods and 
services on 12/13 at 2:00 in the 1st grade wing. 

The winter concert is also coming up on December 11th at 5:30 
pm. Attire is dress code appropriate Christmas clothes (no 
jeans) and drop them off in the Big Gym by 5:15pm. 
We are also planning to have the students participate in a 
secret santa exchange at our Christmas party, with a $10.00 
limit. Their Secret Santa envelope will be in their blue folder. 
Please send their gift in by 12/16! We are also going to do a 
Christmas party on 12/17. If you can please bring a snack or 
drink that would be great!:)

Focuses of the Week:
Bible - Ruth

Math - Plane Figures
Reading - Singular and Proper Nouns

Writing - Pen Pals and Christmas around the world!
Social Studies - Goods and Services

Spelling Words
boy   boys   box   boxes   dog   

dogs   tent   tents   about   how 
  

                                 Phonograms
          b   d    t    ou    ow    oy 
           x    n   g     s 

12/11 - Winter Concert -  
K-3rd: Show at 5:30

*Details in letter

12/13 - Goods and Services  
presentation in the 1st  

grade wing at 2:00

12/16 Secret Santa gift  
due!

12/17 Secret Santa gift  
exchange and party!

12/18 - Spirit Day:  
Christmas Joy

Early Dismissal (12:00PM)

1/6 -   Happy New Year!  
School Resumes

“Therefore, as we have opportunity, let us do good  
to all people, especially to those who belong to the  

family of believers.”
- Galatians 6:10  

It is getting cold outside!  
Please be sure to send a coat  
with your child for recess. We  
would also recommend sending  

in a hat and gloves to keep  
them warm.  

Please refrain from sending in  
nut products, as we have  

students on campus with a  
life-threatening allergy. We  
appreciate your help with  
keeping all students safe!  

 

Fun in First Grade 

Bible Verse Events 

News from Miss Bowser
 and Miss Erickson

Reminders 

December 2nd-5th


